## STOP Fence Building at the end of Longworth BLVD E, preventing public access to nature!



We are asking you to sign this petition to stop the building of the fence at the east end of Longworth Blvd. This fence will prevent public access to the natural area beyond the fence including access to Soper Creek. This access allows people to walk their dogs, hike, fish, and explore nature. Families use this area to help their children develop a relationship with nature. There is no good reason for this fence to be built. It is being built using tax payers money to prevent taxpayers from accessing the area. Especially during the pandemic when having access to fresh air and natural areas is so important we ask that you support this important endeavour.